Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES

September 15, 1986

Ms. Niki Collins-Nakles
255 Edgewater Drive
Box 178, LWW

Macon, GA 31210

Dear Ms. Collins-Nakles:

Enclosed please find a check for $11.04 to cover slide duplication costs
and postage. Again, thank you for your trouble. We really appreciate
having copies of your documentation.

I will send you a copy of the newsletter as soon as it is published,
probably in mid-November. Also, do you know the address of David Bristow
or The Star newspaper? Do you know the name of the town/city in which
The Star is published?

We had dinner just the other night with a woman who does preservation
work internationally. She had been contacted by an associate of Fugard's
approximately three years ago while she was in South Africa for other
reasons. The associate did not contact our acquaintance until the day
she was leaving, unfortunately. In any case, we are following this lead
as well; we'll keep you posted.

Sincerely,

Elaine Wintman
Assistant Director

Enclosure

A Non Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation



